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Community Scientist Surveys for 
Freshwater Mussels of the Paulins Kill River

in collaboration with the Delaware Riverkeeper Network
(August & September 2019)



Our Inspiration:  “Pearly” Mussels of the Paulins Kill
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Our Teams:  Bob, Faith, Frank, Dave, Madelee, & Erik (8.24.2019)

photo by Ed Rodgers



Our Teams:  Sue & Melissa (8.28.2019)
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Our Teams:  Karen, Ed, Norman, Bob, Gene & Eric (8.30.2019)
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Our Teams:  Erik, Jack, & Sarah (9.7.2019)



Our Teams:  Eric, Thomas, & Erik (9.8.2019)



photo by Erik Silldorff

Our Surveys:  the beautiful & diverse Paulins Kill
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Our Thanks!!

First and foremost, to the amazing and wonderful
scientists who shared their time, energy, and skills to help
survey the current status of Paulins Kill “pearly” mussels!
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Our Thanks!!

Funding:  This project is supported by grants from the Lower 
Delaware Wild & Scenic Committee, with support from the 

National Park Service (www.lowerdelawarewildandscenic.org), 
and from the National Park Foundation, with support from the 

Coca- Cola Foundation. 


